Anderson, Alan

From: Lisa Ellington <lellington@paragould.com>
Sent: Monday, February 26, 2018 9:03 AM

To: Anderson, Alan

Subject: RE: Permit AR0033766

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Good morning Alan,

To follow-up on our phone conversation this morning, the bypass of the east lagoon at the PLWC WWTP ended this
morning about 4:25 AM. However, with more rain expected this week, there is a good possibility bypass of the lagoon
may begin again. PLWC will obtain and analyze samples as warranted, and | will keep you posted on the situation.
Please let me know if PLWC should take further action.

Thank you, and have a great day.

Lisa Ellington

Environmental Services Manager
Paragould Light, Water & Cable
P.O.Box 9

Paragould, AR 72450

Phone (870) 239-7795

Fax (870) 239-7791
lellington@paragould.com

From: Anderson, Alan [mailto:ANDERSON@adeg.state.ar.us]
Sent: Friday, February 23, 2018 8:51 AM

To: Lisa Ellington <lellington@paragould.com>

Subject: RE: Permit ARO033766

Thanks Lisa. | believe we will get a break in the weather, but unfortunately it is going to start up again Saturday.

From: Lisa Ellington [mailto:lellington@paragould.com]
Sent: Friday, February 23, 2018 8:15 AM

To: Anderson, Alan

Subject: Permit AR0033766

Good morning Alan,

Due to the large amount of rain over the past week, the PLWC WWTP is bypassing treatment via the east lagoon. The
operators noted the date and time of the bypass at 7 A.M. this morning. The operators will take grab samples during
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each day of the bypass, and the laboratory staff will analyze the samples according to the permit requirements. All
results will be forwarded to you once testing is completed.

Please let me know if you need additional information, or if further action is required of PLWC.
Thank you Alan, and | hope you have a great weekend.

Lisa Ellington



